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Comments for Public Posting: 1 support the historic designation and preservation of these
Mellenthin apartments. It is appropriate for the city of Los
Angeles recognize and preserve buildings that speak to the
character and rich past of the San Fernando Valley. Please help
the community stakeholders and neighbors, such as myself, to
retain the value of our neighborhood. Thank you. Shirley
Brookshire Valley Glen



